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Announcement No. 22/2022 

of the Director of the Doctoral School  
of the Poznan University of Medical Sciences 

of December 12, 2022 
 
 

on supplementary recruitment for applications for a scientific scholarship financed from 

the STER program of the NAWA Agency for the best doctoral students pursuing the 

Doctoral School run by the Poznan University of Medical Sciences 

 

 

§ 1 
 

According to § 4 sec. 12 of the Regulations for granting scientific scholarships financed from 

the STER program of the NAWA Agency for the best doctoral students pursuing the Doctoral 

School run by the Poznan University of Medical Sciences in English for 2023, I am announcing 

a supplementary recruitment for applications for a research scholarship financed from the 

STER program. 

The application for the scholarship should be submitted by December 19, 2022, via e-mail to 

the following address: doctoralschool@ump.edu.pl 

 

§ 2 

 

The Announcement enters into force on the date of signing. 

 

 

 
     Director of the Doctoral School 

Poznan University of Medical Sciences 

 

prof. Ewa Wender-Ożegowska DSc, PhD, MD 

 


